
Faculty of Medicine, Health and Life Sciences “Cut and 
Paste” Event! 

 
 
Members of the WWIEM helped to organise and participated in the Faculty of Medicine, Health 

and Life Sciences “Cut and Paste” event for the 10th Anniversary of the NISF on Sat 17th Feb. The 

event gave visitors the opportunity to learn about the latest advances in gene editing. 

Approximately 60 members of the public attended the event which consisted of an opening 

address followed by visitation to four interactive stations entitled Disease detectives, Cutting 

with CRISPR, Genetic modifications in your home cupboard and Feeding the world through 

selective breeding and genetic technologies. This was followed by a debrief and pizza lunch. 

 

 

 

 


